
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
All Branch Mail Out #28b - 2018 
 
 
Date:   May 23, 2018  
 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 
From: Service Officers, Ken George and  

Stephen Tedford 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

 

Subject: Annual Branch Service Officer Training –  

 Yarmouth and Port Hawkesbury 

 
Message:    Comrades: there have been recent inquiries 

about the status of the Annual Branch Service 
Officer Training and this message is to 
confirm the training for 26 May 2018 in both 
locations is happening as planned. 

 
 
Page 1 of 1 


